
 

 

                            
 

Braddock Locks and Dam, Monongahela River, Mile 11.3 
Replace Middle Wall Emptying Valve, Renovate Operating Machinery, 

and Install Intake Screens   
 
1.  TO ALL WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:   Notice is given that the U.S. 
Army Corps of Engineers will close the River and Land lock 
chambers, as indicated below, at Braddock L/D, Monongahela River, 
Mile 11.3 to replace the middle wall emptying valve, renovate 
operating machinery, and install intake screens in the upstream 
guide and middle walls.  Work is scheduled to begin at 8:00 AM on  
June 6, 2011 and will end at 4:00 PM on June 24, 2011.   
 
2 The auxiliary 56’ X360 lock chamber will be closed to river 
traffic during the entire work period.  The main 110’ x 720’ 
chamber will be closed to river traffic daily, Monday thru Friday, 
from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM during to install intake screens.  
 
3. Navigators are requested to use caution while entering or 
leaving the lock chamber. 
    
FOR THE DISTRICT ENGINEER:   
 
 
 
                          
                                  //Signed// 
                               Kathy M. Griffin 
                               Deputy Chief, Operations Division  
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In reply refer to   US Army Corps of Engineers, Pittsburgh District 
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